
MUSKELLUNGE CREEK BEAVER CONTROL UPDATE 

  
Kelly Thiel, Wildlife Damage Biologist at the Rhinelander USDA office, recently reported that 
beaver activity developed again this summer approximately mid-stream between Muskellunge 
and Little St. Germain Lakes.  Three dams were built by beavers and removed by USDA field 
staff.  Several beavers were trapped.  Stream flow remains good.  Monitoring continues per our 
contract. 
  
Many thanks to USDA personnel for their diligence in maintaining proper stream flow throughout 
the creek. 
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